
 

 
 

 

 

 

October 9, 2023 

 

Mr. Chad Armstrong 

Assistant Fire Marshall (FM 102) 

888 Washington Blvd. 7th fl 

Stamford, CT 06901 

 

 

 

Re:   900 Long Ridge Road BKV Group responses to Fire Marshall Comments 

 

Dear Mr. Armstrong, 

 

This letter is written in response to comments received in an August 10, 2023, email for the 900 Long 

Ridge Road project. The received comments and are italicized responses are below. Please contact us should 

you have any questions. 

 

 

• Each Building is required to have (2) Fire Department Connections (FDC)  

a) BKV Response: Two separate FDC connections will be provided for each building. 

 

• If a Fire Command Center is required by code, The Fire Command Center/remote key access locations 

at the buildings entry shall be coordinated with your office. 

a) BKV Response: Buildings are not high-rise and would not require a Fire Command Center. Knox 

box key access locations will be coordinated with your office as part of the building permit 

drawing process. 

 

• Standpipes are required within 200ft of any Unit. 

a) BKV Response: Acknowledged. Standpipes will be provided to be within 200ft max length of any 

unit. 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John Treiber AIA 

BKV Group 

 

 

 


